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Full Text

The Permanent Forum acknowledges the importance of collaboration across
all sectors to ensure that Indigenous Peoples’ languages continue to thrive
for generations. In that regard, the Permanent Forum calls upon large
technological companies to support the development and accessibility of digital
tools for the expansion and increased use of Indigenous Peoples’ languages with
the full and effective participation of Indigenous Peoples.
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